
 

 

Special CCPGP Meeting: Relocation of Early Childhood 
Development 
 
In 2019, the President announced in Parliament, that several functions in various departments will be 
relocated to different departments. In the same year an agreement was concluded, in the PSCBC under 
Resolution 1/2019, to relocate Early Childhood Development from Social Development to the Department 
of Basic Education.  
 
This process has now reached the implementation stage at provincial level. In a special chamber meeting 
of the CCPGP in Gauteng, a resolution was taken to create a joined Task Team tO deal with the finer 
details and to oversee a smooth relocation process. The anticipated date of finalisation is 31 March 2022. 
The PSA will form part of the Task Team to ensure that the rights and interests of members are protected 
and that the relocation take place as smoothly as possible. The PSA will update members on the 
progress of this process.   
 
The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell due to the virus a speedy 
recovery. 
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